
CELEBRATING THE FESTIVAL OF THE ARTS AND WISHING THE LEWIS CENTER A FOND FAREWELL!
The Lewis Center for Educational Research recently celebrated its third annual Festival of the Arts Show & Sale. The High Desert community and our 
students were invited to enter artwork, regardless of age or ability. What an amazing celebration of art and creativity! While many schools have 
chosen not to continue visual and performing arts due to budget constraints, at the Lewis Center we believe it opens another window in a child’s 
education. And as always, when one window opens another closes.  This will be my last eBriefing because I am retiring after many years at the Lewis 
Center. I have been enriched by the many people I’ve had the privilege to connect with in this position. Thank you for your ongoing support of the 
Lewis Center as it continues to grow and reach new heights in educational excellence.  Farewell and best wishes for a bright future! — Cheryl Thompson


